
 
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF TÜRKIYE 

TO THE REPUBLIC OF KAZAKHSTAN 
Astana city 

 

 

C I C A 

SECRETARIAT OF THE CONFERENCE ON INTERACTION 
AND CONFIDENCE BUILDING MEASURES IN ASIA 

 
СЕКРЕТАРИАТ СОВЕЩАНИЯ ПО ВЗАИМОДЕЙСТВИЮ 

И МЕРАМ ДОВЕРИЯ В АЗИИ 
 

 
№MS/1418 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enclosure: as stated, 

on 2 p. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Secretariat of the Conference on Interaction and 

Confidence Building Measures in Asia (CICA) presents its 

compliments to the Embassy of the Republic of Türkiye to 

the Republic of Kazakhstan and has the honour to forward 

the letters of condolence from Ambassador Kairat 

SARYBAY addressed to H.E.Mr. Mevlüt ÇAVUŞOĞLU, 

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Türkiye, and 

H.E. Mr. Ufuk EKİCİ, Ambassador Extraordinary and 

Plenipotentiary of the Republic of Türkiye to the Republic 

of Kazakhstan, on the tragic events in İstiklal Street of 

İstanbul, for further transmission to addressees. 

The Secretariat of the CICA avails itself of this 

opportunity to renew to the Embassy of the Republic of 

Türkiye to the Republic of Kazakhstan the assurances of 

its highest consideration. 

 

Astana, 14 November 2022 
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 14 November, 2022, Astana 

 
 
 

Your Excellency, 
 

On behalf of the Secretariat of the Conference on Interaction and Confidence 
Building Measures in Asia and my own, let me express my heartfelt sadness 
following the horrific explosion that took place in İstiklal Street in İstanbul Beyoğlu 
district that many lives were lost and injured in. 

 

Our deepest condolences and sympathy to the families and relatives of the 
victims, and wish a speedy recovery to the injured. 

 

At this hard time, we stand with the Government and the brotherly people of 
the Republic of Türkiye. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

Kairat SARYBAY 
Ambassador 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
His Excellency 
Mr. Mevlüt Çavuşoğlu 
Minister of Foreign Affairs 
of the Republic of Türkiye 
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14 November, 2022, Astana 
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Colleague, Ambassador Ekici, 
 

I learned with deep sadness the news that many lives were lost and injured 
in the horrific explosion that took place in İstiklal Street in İstanbul Beyoğlu 
district. 
 

On behalf of the Secretariat of the Conference on Interaction and Confidence 
Building Measures in Asia, I offer my deepest condolences and sympathy to 
the families and relatives of the victims, and wish a speedy recovery to the 
injured. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 

Kairat SARYBAY 
Ambassador 

 
 
 
 
 
 
His Excellency 
Mr. Ufuk Ekİcİ 
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 
of the Republic of Türkiye to the Republic of Kazakhstan 
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